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Thanksgiving for Vision 
 
Every fall, Lions, corneal recipients, and special guests observe Thanksgiving for Vision, an event that 
celebrates the miracle of restored vision. This year held at Holiday Inn, St Cloud on Nov.1. 
 
Thanksgiving for Vision begins with an educational symposium that focuses on research and clinical 
work taking place at the University. An inspirational luncheon program follows the symposium. This 
program features a corneal recipient or parents of a recipient who speak about how their lives have 
been affected by the sight-saving work of the Minnesota Lions. 
 
A donor family member tells of their experience working with Lions Gift of Sight. 
 
The Lions of Minnesota have invested millions in the University of Minnesota sight programs. 
Thanksgiving for Vision emphasizes the crucial role that Lions play in Lions Gift of Sight, the Lions 
Children’s Eye Clinic, the support of research, the MAC Center, and more. It would be impossible to 
estimate the number of people the Lions have reached through these amazing programs! 
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